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Community	Liaison	Committee	(CLC)	Member	Search	Underway	for	the	Highway	101	
Twinning	Project	between	Three	Mile	Plains	and	Falmouth	

Windsor,	Nova	Scotia:		A	search	is	underway	to	find	volunteer	members	for	a	committee	
that	will	provide	local	community	input	on	twinning	of	Highway	101	from	Three	Mile	Plains	
to	Falmouth.		The	project	is	a	joint	undertaking	by	Nova	Scotia	Transportation	and	
Infrastructure	Renewal	(NSTIR)	and	Nova	Scotia	Agriculture	(NSA;	the	Project	Team).	

The	project,	which	is	currently	in	the	planning	and	design	stage,	would	complete	a	divided	
highway	from	Halifax	to	Exit	10	at	Hortonville	and	replace	the	existing	aboiteau	originally	
built	in	1968-70	with	a	new,	climate	change-ready	structure.	

The	CLC	will	include	12	to	15	representatives	from	local	government	and	several	areas	of	
local	community	interest,	such	as	business,	agriculture,	environment	and	tourism.		Meeting	
four	to	six	times	a	year,	the	CLC	will	provide	community	perspective	to	the	Project	Team.			

Beyond	Attitude	Consulting	has	been	hired	to	form	the	CLC,	and	will	also	Chair	and	provide	
support	to	the	Committee.	

People	from	the	area	interested	in	joining	the	Committee	can	find	out	more	at	the	CLC	
website:		www.hwy101windsor.ca		

Contact:	Ken	Donnelly,	CLC	Chair	 
Tel:		902-223-6123	
info@hwy101windsor.ca		
	

 


